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Please do not amend the law banning single use carry out bags. Reducing plastic 
waste in any small way in our environment is a brilliant and essential way forward for
humans and this planet. Human convenience should not be the only metric for 
decision making by lawmakers, long-range sustainability is an important goal. Help 
humans be more responsible and encourage them to bring their own bags now and in 
the future. It reduces the amount of plastic trash ! Thank you.


